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The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

MP Visit 

Year 4 recently had a visit from a local 

MP, Graham Stringer.  They had the 

chance to ask him questions and talk 

to him about his role.  Mr Stringer was 

very impressed with the children and 

the school. 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 
child and class is to have at least 96% 
attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N - 94.4% 

Rec - 93.8% 

Yr 1 - 89.2% 

Yr 2 - 95.9% 

Yr 3 - 96% 

Yr 4 - 94.1% 

Yr 5 - 94.4% 

Yr 6 - 95.7% 

 
Well done Year 3! 

  

Uniform 

Please ensure children are wearing the correct 

uniform to school, which includes ALL black 

shoes or trainers.  Please also ensure they are 

wearing a school cardigan or jumper, which 

needs to be blue.  We thank you for your 

cooperation in this matter. 

Earrings 

Please ensure only stud earrings are worn to 

school and these need to be covered in plasters 

on PE days. 

Punctuality 

We are still having ongoing issues 

with children being collected late and 

brought to school late.  Please ensure 

you collect your children on time from 

their class door and drop them off 

through their class door every day. 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 4 & Year 2 for their 

attendance non-uniform days this week! 
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